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January 26, 2022 

Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Re-Connected 
Do Not Consume Notice Still in Effect  

 
GENERAL UPDATE 
As of 5:45pm on January 25, 2022, the District of Ucluelet and hitacu̓ completed restoration of the 
water lines!  The Do Not Consume Notice is still in effect; residents may return to use of normal 
running water for general hygienic and laundering purposes. The next step is ensuring the water is safe 
for consumption by testing samples.  We thank the District of Ucluelet and most importantly the Public 
Works Team for working hard towards restoration for the health and safety of hitacu̓ citizens.  
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government has not issued a Boil Water Advisory, please do not consume boiled water. 
 

WATER USE & RESTRICTIONS  
Residents of hitacu̓ may move to using water for: 

 Showers, except for infants and toddlers 
 Hand washing 
 Washing dishes  
 Laundry  
 Flushing toilets 
 Remember - Do not consume the water 

WATER REFILL 
Water refill is available through the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government.  Call the Cixʷatin Centre at (250) 726-
7342. 
 
If your household runs out of water, please contact Community Health Nurse, Simblejeet Kaur, to 
access an emergency water supply. Call (778) 942-0578 ext. 600 or email simblejeet.kaur@ufn.ca 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this time; your individual efforts are much 

appreciated. 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government – Ucluelet First Nation 
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